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 In order to maintain a high standard of service to our customers, ANL will be 

implementing a rate restoration program from 1st September 2020 to all customers 

in Korea, China, Japan, Hong Kong and Taiwan.  

 

From 1st September 2020 all export shipments with origin in Korea, China, Japan, 

Hong Kong and Taiwan to ports and points in Australia will levy an increase of 

US$300/TEU and US$600/FEU for both dry and refrigerated cargo in the base 

ocean freight. This increase will apply in full on top of existing ongoing market rates 

and will be subject to accessorial surcharges applicable at the time of shipment. 

 

 

 

For further information please contact our Customer Service Centre on: 

 

Imports                   1800 245 245 

 

ANL Customer  Service Centre  
  

 

  

  

 

http://www.cma-cgm.com/

